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Friday 6th September 2019 

Week 2 Menu 
No Clubs this week 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to welcome you back to the new school year and welcome all our new children and families to Sheering school. Our 
children are settling well in their new classes and they all looked so smart in their uniforms. Below are the times for you to meet 
your child’s class teacher(s) next week where you will receive information about expectations for the year, homework, topics etc. 
It is also an opportunity to ask questions;  
 
Quickbury: Tuesday 10th at 2:30pm 
Durrington: Wednesday 11th 9:00am 
Fitzwalter: Wednesday 11th 2:30pm 
Copeland: Thursday 12th 9:00am 
 
School Governors 
We have many vacancies on our governing body for parents and community governors. This is a vital and very rewarding role to 
our school as governors support in many ways including recruitment, school development and school finance etc. We have 3 full 
governors’ meetings every year (1 a term) and committee meetings every term. If you are interested and would like some more 
information on the role, please speak to me or ask in the school office where we can arrange for you to talk to one of our existing 
governors. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Patrick, Poppy, Archie, Danielle, Oliver, Jasper and Joshua all completed the summer reading challenge and were 
presented with their certificates; Poppy completed a performing arts course during the summer and was very proud of her 
certificate; Archie has worked so hard in swimming and has achieved Level 4 and Nathan completed a whole snowboarding 
course over the summer which will give him the skills to snowboard on the slopes during the winter.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award: Fay, Lucy, Danielle, Tilda, Freya, Siena, 
Joshua, Gracie, Kenny, Lenny, Sophia, Molly, Patrick and Ruby. Fay, Danielle, Tilda, Freya, Joshua, Kenny and Lenny all 
achieved their Silver Mathletics award and Danielle was presented with her Gold Mathletics award.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Uddin thanked Freya for helping her with the reading books and for being so caring with the Year 1children; Mrs Creed 
wanted to thank Jena for being so thoughtful, kind and helpful; Mrs Guinan wanted to let Ryan know how pleased she was with 
his writing and maths work; Mrs Guinan is also  pleased with Freddie’s handwriting this week; Mrs Ashbee was really happy with 
Lily Mae and Izzy for showing such kindness (Lily Mae) and for persevering with a challenge; Tilda wanted to thank Max for being 
so brave and for writing his name; Lilly thanked Poppy for being so nice to her; Siena thanked Thea for looking after her and I 
thanked Andy and all the teaching staff for helping to get the school ready after all the building work that happened during the 
summer holidays.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have begun the school year with determination. 
Copeland: Edith has settled in to Reception with a happy, smiley face and has been friendly to all her peers. 
Durrington: Laura has had a fantastic start to the new year in a new school and has thrown her self into everything with 
confidence. 
Fitzwalter: Remy started the year with a fantastic attitude and determination which she showed in our PE lesson in particular. 
Quickbury: Oskar persevered in maths and had a wonderful lightbulb moment.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Harry for being a TERRIFIC role model for the rest of the school and for his thoughtful contributions during 
Collective Worship. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Meet the Teacher sessions (See above) 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday song to Jessica (5), Scarlett (9) and Sam (10). 
, 
Diary Dates 
 
Thursday 26th September: 9:30 am Harvest service in the church.                                 
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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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